
 
 
 
  
 
 
Kiesling Associates LLP 
14707 California Street, Suite 5 
Omaha, NE 68154 
 
 
October 22, 2013 
 
 
FRN No. 0009-0701-11 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying interstate access tariff pages, issued by Kiesling Associates LLP, 
bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 2 (Access Service) are sent to you for filing in compliance with 
the Commissions Act of 1934, as amended. This filing is for a Competitive Interstate 
Access Tariff for Competitive Local Exchange services.   
 
This competitive interstate access service tariff filing is required under Part 61.16(a) & 
(b) as a Monthly Updated Base Document.  Due to the government-wide lapse in funding, 
the Commission suspended normal operations from October 1, 2013 through October 16, 
2013. Per the Commission’s Public Notice, DA 13-2025, filings due between October 1 
and October 6 will be due October 22, 2013. This filing would have been due October 5, 
2013, therefore this filing is being made today, October 22, 2013 in accordance with 
Public Notice, DA 13-2025. 
 
In accordance with the filing requirements contained in Part 61.14(b) of the 
Commission’s rules, the aforementioned tariff pages are being filed electronically.   
 
Also, in accordance with Part 61.15(i) of the Commission’s rules, this transmittal letter 
has been sent via the Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System and no tariff filing 
fee is being submitted.  
 
Please address any correspondence regarding this transmittal to my attention at the 
following address: 



 
 
James P. Becker 
14707 California, Suite 5 
Omaha, NE 68154 
Phone:  (402) 431-4922 
Fax:  (402) 431-4948 
E-Mail: jbecker@kiesling.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James P. Becker 
Consultant 
Kiesling Associates LLP 
Its consultant 
 
Enclosures 
 
 


